This is attachment to the statement

From:

Sent:

Wednesday, October 02, 2013 9:59 PM

To:

Subject:

Commission's early letter

Attachments:

\_WWCC\_20120808.pdf Letter\_I

Date: Wed, 8 Aug 2012 12:54:25 +1000

From: kids@kids.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Working With Children Check

Dear ΑT

Please find attached correspondence from the Commissioner, Megan Mitchell.

Yours sincerely





NSW Commission for Children and Young People Level 2, 407 Elizabeth St, Surry Hills NSW 2010

Ph: +61 2 FX: +61 2

Email: kids@kids.nsw.gov.au Web: www.kids.nsw.gov.au



Like us on Facebook

Follow us on Twitter

For information on the Commission and its work, visit <a href="http://www.kids.nsw.gov.au">http://www.kids.nsw.gov.au</a>

Adults: Subscribe to our fortnightly newsletter for adults at

http://www.kids.nsw.gov.au/kids/subscribe.cfm

Kids: Subscribe to our fortnightly newsletter for kids at

http://www.kids.nsw.gov.au/kids/kidzone/kidzonesubscribe.cfm